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THANK YOU FOR READING OUR NEWSLETTER . IF YOU WISH 
FOR YOUR NAME TO BE REMOVED FROM OUR MAILING LIST,  

PLEASE CALL 615-449-0825 AND ASK FOR PEGGY. 

Not too many more shopping days left till  
Christmas! And we sure could use your help to 

make this years holiday a merry one for some of 
our residents. Last year our “adopt-a-resident” 

program was a huge success so we will be doing it 
again this year. If you are interested in  

participating, you can call Linda or Karen at  
449-0825 to request a resident to help. There is 
no limit on what to spend, you can get one gift or 
many, whatever your budget allows. We ask that 
you gift wrap your item(s) and bring them by at 

your convenience. You are welcome to deliver them 
to the resident yourself or have Santa do it on 

Christmas Eve.  
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November Birthdays: 
Mike M. � Nov. 2 
Hurley G. � Nov. 6 
Joel V. � Nov. 11 
Eric L. � Nov. 13 

Steve S. � Nov. 14 
Jacob K. � Nov. 15 
Jerry S. � Nov. 17 
Travis G. � Nov. 19 
Ronald K. � Nov. 24 

You are cordially invited to join us in celebration at our 
annual Christmas Banquet! It will be on Monday,  
December 14, 2009 at 6:30 PM. We will have our  

celebration dinner at First Baptist Church, 227 E. Main 
St., Lebanon in the Fellowship Hall. The meal will be 

followed with entertainment by ventriloquist  
David Turner & Friends.  

If you are planning to come, please R.S.V.P. to Peggy at 
449-0825 before December 8.  

 
The Costume 
Party was an 

interesting affair 
with all sorts of 

creatures,  
critters and 
characters!  

1st place winner: Carroll D., a 
wolf in sheep’s clothing 
2nd place winner: Tony A., as 
Texas Tony 
3rd place winner: Mike P., as 
the Tin Man 

The Staff at  
Cedarcroft Home 
would like to wish 

you a safe, peaceful 
and plentiful 

Thanksgiving!  
Now don’t go and 

eat too much turkey! 
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